
From: Elsen, Nikki 
Sent: Thursday, June 2, 2022 8:08 AM 
To: Craig, Sondra 
Subject: FW: Proposed Ban on Conversion Therapy 

From: C Taerud <ctaerud@gmail.com>  
Sent: Wednesday, June 1, 2022 1:58 PM 
To: ZZ Council Members <ZZCouncilMembers@cityoflacrosse.org> 
Subject: Proposed Ban on Conversion Therapy 

*** CAUTION: This email originated from an external sender. DO NOT click links or open attachments unless you 
recognize the sender and know the content is safe. ***  

I am writing to the La Crosse city council in absolute support of banning the terrible practice of 
“Conversion Therapy.”  This is not a sound practice that should ever be done.   

I applaud the La Crosse City Council City of for being sound in their thoughts and decisions on this 
matter and rightfully proposing to ban any overt or covert practices of “Conversion Therapy” in our 
community. I look forward to a resounding vote approving the ban of “Conversion Therapy.” 

Sincerely, 

Cindy Taerud 
--  
Cindy Taerud


